
Carrigaline Municipal District  
Cork County Council  

Floor 5  
County Hall  

Cork  
 
TO/ Each Member of the Carrigaline Municipal District  
 
A Chara,  
Tionolfar Chruinniú den choiste thuas luaite mar leanas: -  
Please take note that a meeting of the Carrigaline Municipal District will be held on Monday 17th of  
April at 14:00 in the Council Chamber for the transaction of the following business:  
 

1. Deimhniú Miontuairiscí / Confirmation of Minutes  
 

(i) To consider the confirmation and signing of the Minutes of the Ordinary Meeting held 
on March 20th, 2023  
 

2. Matters Arising  
 

3. Correspondence  
 

4. Breithniúcháin ar Tuairiscí agus Moltaí / Consideration of Reports and Recommendations  
 

(i) Section 183 – Camden Fort Meagher 
 

5. Municipal District Officers Report  
 

6. Chun na Ruin so leanas ón gComhairleoir a mheas:/To consider the following Notices of 
Motion in the name of:  

 
Cllr. Seamus McGrath 

1. “To request a full written report on the Urban Design plans for Carrigaline Town Centre 

indicating an approximate timeline for all the stages to completion.” 

 

2. “To request a written update on the provision of a roundabout at Ballinrea Cross, when is it 

proposed to commence the planning process?” 

 

3. “That this Municipal District devise a Action Plan to address the issue of dog fouling.” 

Cllr. Audrey Buckley 

1. “With the summer months upon us, can I please ask when the line contractor will be in the 

Crosshaven area. Parking is an issue we need a plan and to look at marking out dedicated 

areas for parking.” 

 

2. “Can we get an update on the plans and timeline going forward on the Fountainstown 

swimming hut and the funding we received for the dedicated path on the R612 from Angelas 

shop towards Minane.” 



 

3. “Ballygrissine Junction signage needed - Direction to Carrigaline and to Fountainstown at this 

junction please.” 

Cllr. Michael Paul Murtagh 

1. “That this Municipal District request a subsidence Engineer to place “tell tails” along the 

Point road between the point slipway and Scotchman’s point to monitor the roadway and 

that these measurements are shared with us after six months.”  

 

2. “That the L2494 is added to the resurfacing program.” 

 

3. “That the MD lines Myrtleville hill to facilitate orderly parking for the upcoming summer 

season. This can be done in consultation with the residents association in Myrtleville.” 

 

7. Votes of Congratulations 

 

8. Any Other Business 

 


